DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, FAR EAST DISTRICT
Unit 15546
APO AP 96205-5546

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

CEPOF-ED 2 September 2011

MEMORANDUM FOR Ministry of Defense and United States Relocation Office,
ATTN: Mr Yi, Hae-Chang

SUBJECT: Local PVC Pipe for Water Distribution

1. The product data for locally manufactured PVC pipe by Pyungwha Company has been
reviewed by FED Local Materials Evaluation Team and in February 201, we unofficially
informed your office the product meets FED Specifications.

2. On 31 May 201, Engineers from QAB and Tech Review Branches observed the field
tests of the product and witnessed the overall testing procedures and testing results.

3. Neither deformation nor leakages on the assembly units were observed during the field
tests; testing results revealed product data conforms to the requirements of AW WA and
NSF. Consequently, we confirm PVC pipes manufactured by Pyungwha Co meet FED
Guide specifications.

4. POC for this matter is Mr. So, Chang-Sok (KRTSB), at 721-7195.

" .
Chris Y. Kim, RA.
Chief, Technical Review Branch



